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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON THERESA MINTLE  

 

“Theresa Mintle has been a strong and innovative advocate on behalf of Chicago’s business 

community. Her leadership of the Chicagoland Chamber of Commerce has helped our city’s 

economy continue to grow and businesses of all sizes continue to create new jobs in every 

community. Her nearly three decades of public and private sector service, including at the CTA 

Board and in my administration, have helped to ensure Chicago remains a world-class place to live 

and work. I want to personally wish her continued success in all of her future endeavors.” 
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